
Dear Candidates,

 

We draw your kind attention towards our notification dated 07th April 2020 in respect of 

“Recruitment of Experienced Assistant Officers in Finance Function” in Indian Oil 

Corporation Limited.

 

The last date for submitting your online application for the aforesaid opening has been 

extended till midnight of 24th May 2020 in wake of countrywide lockdown imposed due to 

COVID-19. You are advised to go through the detailed advertisement placed on this portal 

before applying for the said position.

 

Recruitment Team, 

Indian Oil Corporation Limited.


